
Dear FNU Jashanpreet Kaur,    

Congratulations! I am pleased to inform you of your admission to the undergraduate Computer Science 
program in the Bailey College of Engr & Tech at Indiana State University for Fall 2025.

FNU Jashanpreet Kaur
Cheema Colony Nakodar Road VPO Mehatpur, Tehsil 
Nakodar
Jalandhar Punjab  144041 India

April 01, 2025

Please bring a final official transcript or school-certified copy from all non-U.S. institution(s) when you 
arrive.  If you attended a U.S. institution, you may have the official final transcript sent directly from the 
institution to the Office of Admissions at Indiana State University.

Go to: https://indianastate.edu/admissions/international-student-enrollment-checklist and complete 
each step.  The University uses your student e-mail account as the exclusive means of providing 
important information to you. If you have difficulty activating your portal, please contact the Technology 
Assistance Group at: 888-818-5465 or it-help@indstate.edu.  
  
You are required to arrive on campus no later than August 13, 2025.

Required Programs August 14-15, 2025:
· English Placement Test 
· International Student Orientation
· New Student Orientation including registration of classes with academic advisor

Please make travel arrangements which will allow you to attend this important event. 

Joseph D. Tinsley
Director of Undergraduate Admissions 

Please let us know how we can be of further help to you in your planning. For answers about your 
immigration status, travel, or orientation to Indiana State University, please contact the Office of 
Admissions at 812-237-2121 or admissions@indstate.edu.  When contacting our office, please note 
that your university identification number is 992140687.

Sincerely,

mailto:help@indstate.edu
mailto:admissions@indstate.edu.

